
From Dr. I.!all ooh' s Journal 
Saturday, Dec. 30, 1916. 

w.o. had walk in the park. Still no letters from Revere, have not heard from him for a long time. Sir Wm. extremely interested in Haller's Bibliotheca medica - one of the greatest bibliographical books. w.o. very interested in history of transfusion. 


